Weddings at Lock Ridge Furnace Park

Many couples choose Lock Ridge Furnace Park as the venue for their wedding. The natural features of
the park and historic mill area provide a unique and beautiful setting for the exchange of vows. The
sturdy arches and natural beauty combine to represent the solid, yet beautiful home that the newlywed
couple is building together.

Other couples choose Lock Ridge as the site for their engagement or wedding photos. If you choose
Lock Ridge for the wedding ceremony or photos, you will surely have beautiful memories and keepsakes
to treasure.

The information below provides information to answer most questions about Lock Ridge Weddings.

Wedding Permits — A permit is required for wedding ceremonies and photos in Lock Ridge Furnace Park.
Lehigh County residents can make permit requests in the Parks Scheduling section of the Parks and
Recreation page at www.lehighcounty.org. The area is listed as “Lock Ridge Grounds” in the scheduling
system. Instructions for using the Parks Scheduling system can be found under “System Instructions”.

The permit holder is entitled to use the grounds area during the assigned time period, pursuant to parks
policies. The approximate grounds area is outlined in red in the picture below. The remainder of the
park is open for public use and enjoyment.
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Important information about Lock Ridge Weddings.

1.

There is a permit fee for use of the Lock Ridge Grounds. The current fees can be found on the
Parks and Recreation page at www.lehighcounty.org

Use of the area is pursuant to Lehigh County Parks Policies, which are posted on the Parks and
Recreation website.

The park is open to the public during the permit period. It is possible that a permitted event will
be held concurrently in the picnic pavilion. Please respect the rights of the public to use the
park during your event.

The permit is for the outdoor area. We do not have an indoor option. Permit holders are
encouraged to have plans in the case of inclement weather.

Throwing of rice, seed, confetti, or other items at the wedding is prohibited.

Permit holders are required to clean up and leave the premises in the same condition as it was
when they arrived.

Party tents and chairs are permitted in the area. We do not provide them, but you are welcome
to use personal or rental tents and chairs. All tents and chairs must be removed upon
completion of the event. We cannot insure secure security of items left in the park before or
after the event.

Possession and consumption of alcoholic beverages is prohibited per Parks Policy.

There are no restrooms in the grounds area. There are restrooms in the pavilion that can be
utilized with a separate pavilion rental.

Updated: 11/25/2013


http://www.lehighcounty.org/

